
This week in Class 5, we have been running our own enterprise project with the aim of 
raising at least £125 which we would like to use towards our incredible day trip to Frank 
Chapman Centre next half term. 
  
Firstly, we began by planning our enterprise project. We thought carefully about how best 
to spend our £50 budget, ensuring that our expenditure was low to increase the amount of 
profit we could make! 
  
We decided to hold a pop-up shop based on our space theme this Half Term. 
  
We have worked as a team to create: 
- Rocket biscuits 
- Alien page markers 
- Rocket book marks 
- Space rock cakes 
- Planet greetings cards 
- Bespoke space landscape art work 
- Alien poo 
- Alien masks 
  
We worked as a team to set up our pop-up shop, which we invited the whole school to! 
Over the course of the afternoon, we sold all of our items and raised an amazing total! 
 


